
 

 
 
 

 
 Warwickshire Office of the PCC 

3 Northgate Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
FOI Request regarding: complaints against 
police that involve the alleged misuse of the 
Police National Computer 2014-2017 
 
Request received: 16th January 2017 
Responded: 19th January 2017 

 

Q. Please provide details of the number of complaints against police that involve the alleged 
misuse of the Police National Computer. 
A. The Warwickshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner had not had any 
complaints against Warwickshire Police officers and/ or staff, or any other Police force, in 
relation to alleged misuse of the Police National Computer.  
 
 


